
Plainfield High School Hockey Association 

Meeting Minutes

September 8, 2025

The meeting was called to order at Canlan Ice Sports in Romeoville by Rob Blanco at 7:01 PM

Roll Call: Robert Blanco, Sara Gentile, Chet Hrycyk, Craig Terdich, Melissa Preisler, Kari Waters,

Coach Bangs, Ciolino, Lynch, Collado

Last meeting’s minutes were approved by Chet Terdich, Sara Gentile

Coaches Update:

 Varsity – Had a good preseason tournament. The goal was to get to Sunday and they did that.

o PK was changed occasionally

o Goals against were high

o PP was good

o Beat York HS – top 10 last year

 JV1 – Had a good scrimmage game. Physical game.

o PP needs a little work

o If work together – play great

 JV2 – Team building BBQ on the weekend

 Want to see focusing on systems, use them and play smart hockey

Treasurer’s Report:

 Chet reported on the club’s financials:

o $65,000 approx. in checking account

 Decals invoice due

 2nd Jersey order due

 August Ice due

 North Central League payment due (IL West paid)

 Approx $200 will be spent on candy for parade

o DC Account - $2,057

o Bosi Fund - $11,911

o Invoices for jerseys have been issued.

Old Business:

 Homecoming parade is Saturday 9/20 at 9 am. Players wishing to walk in the parade with the

Predators should arrive by 7:30 pm to the parking lots on Fort Beggs Drive. Due to road

closures, you must travel via Renwick Road to River Road to Fort Beggs Drive.

o Please wear a Plainfield Predators jersey. 



o Candy is not required to walk in the parade; however, the club will only purchase so

much and players are encouraged to bring their own bag of candy to pass out.

o Please PASS OUT the candy. Do not throw or toss candy far – please try and hand it out

to the children/kids.

o Sara G. is looking into balloon backpacks to see if they are an option for the parade.

 NEED a volunteer with a truck / hitch to attach the Predator Flag to and drive in

the parade.

 Team Photographs

o New photographer was selected. Tentative team picture date will be Monday November

3rd.

o Check that banners can be made for Senior Night.

New Business:

Open Floor

Q: When will double rostered players show up on their team in Crossbar?

A: Rosters were issued, waiting for them to be certified, then the players will be added. 

Q: Can we look into an 8th grade skate before January?

A: Yes, tentative dates to look at are 12/14 & 12/21 – would like to run it before or after a game so

players and coaches are around and available.

**We can use volunteers for any and all things Predators.**

Next Meeting: October 6, 2025, 7:00 pm at Canlan Ice Sports

Meeting adjourned at 7:25 pm – moved to adjourn Sara Gentile, second Chet Hrycyk


